## THE INFORMATION YOU'VE BEEN WAITING FOR!

## Dear Foothill Families-

I volunteered for a few PTA-sponsored events last year when my son was in Kindergarten. I really enjoyed helping out and getting to know the school & making new friends. This year, I became the Executive VP of Foothill PTA. My son, Zach, proudly tells people, 'My Mom works for the PTA!', and all his classmates know me. I've met most of the teachers/staff and have made some amazing new friends that I will now have for a lifetime. Join our team and see how rewarding PTA Leadership can be!

We are initiating our campaign to find new members for the 2015-2016 school year. Below is a list of some of our open positions for you to consider. Please see our website at <a href="https://www.saratogafoothillpta.org">www.saratogafoothillpta.org</a> for a full list, including Job Description and estimated time commitment.

**VP OF CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES** 

**VP OF STUDENT PROGRAMS** 

**SECRETARY** 

**VP OF MEMBERSHIP** 

**TREASURER** 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY

Want to know the **BEST** feelings in the world?

- Seeing your child's eyes light up when he/she sees you at school, and
- Having all the kids in your child's class know you and say 'hi' when they see you

Remember, other great benefits include:

- Meeting lots of great people & making new friends!
- Getting to know your child's friends & their parents!

Please feel free to email <u>parliamentarian@saratogafoothillpta.org</u> or me, personally, if you'd like to learn more.

All my best,

**Denise Zarins** 

denise.zarins@saratogafoothillpta.org